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Public Release! 
 

Date: January 30, 2024 
From: Andy Knoell, Chair – Big Lakes Regional EMS Council 
RE: Regional Spotlight Campaign 
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce our latest providers for their outstanding accomplishments.   
 
On January 1st, NCEMS providers Brent Ast, Timothy Licht, and Carl Farris responded 
with Lewiston Fire Company No. 1 for a patient in cardiac arrest.  The care that Brent, Tim, 
and Carl provided resulted in ROSC for the patient and the patient was delivered to 
definitive care.   
 
On January 10th, NCEMS providers Chloe Brennan, Joseph Lewis, and Taylor Summerville 
responded with Miller Hose Company for a patient in cardiac arrest.  The care that Chloe, 
Joe, and Taylor provided resulted in ROSC for the patient and the patient was delivered to 
definitive care.   
 
Brent, Tim, Carl, Chloe, Joe, and Taylor we commend you for your excellent care provided to 
your patients and to the community.   
 
 
NOMINATIONS FOR BIG LAKES ALWAYS ACCEPTED! 
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